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I ask that you reject HJR 201 as adding taxes on personal items seems to be a work 

around a sales tax that Oregonians have rejected time after time. It also looks like a 

way to get to what the WEF is working towards “you’ll own nothing and be happy “. 

Stop complying with the WEF, and I’ll be happy.  


